
January 9, 2021 

Dear GTACS faculty, staff, and families, 

On Friday afternoon (January 8), we were notified of a positive case of COVID-19 at St. Francis High 
School. All close contacts have already been notified and the affected individuals have been given 
instructions regarding their need to quarantine. 

Cathy Nelson 
Director of Marketing & Communications 

 


